
Keeping in touch  

Learning Journals—If you require your login reset, please speak to your child's Key 
Worker or Joanne 

 

 Facebook— Search Fenwick Early Childhood Centre 

 

GLOW Blog— Please scan QR code to access blog or search Fenwick ECC  

Our Vision is for all children to achieve and attain in a safe, happy and nurturing  

environment.  

Our  Aim is to ensure every child and young person reaches their full potential and is 
‘the best they can be!’  

Our Values are— 

Kindness , Ambition , Respect   and Honesty 
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19th December—Christmas film (PG or U rated) 

20th December—ECC closes for Christmas             
           (normal session applies) 

6th January 2025—ECC Re-opens 

 

A full list of Term 2 dates will be available in  
January 

End of Term Arrangements: 

The ECC will close for the Christmas holidays on 
Friday 20th of December 2024. We will re-open on 
Monday the 6th of January 2025. 

Our friends and colleagues from Fenwick Primary 
School finish at 2.30pm on Friday the 20th of           
December. The ECC will continue to operate until 
our usual time of 2.50pm.  

To ease transition for Parents collecting siblings 
from Fenwick Primary School the ECC doors will be 
open from 2.30pm.  

Christmas Film 

On Thursday 19th of December the ECC children will have the opportunity to watch a Christmas 
film.  

This film will be either U or PG rated.  

If you do not wish our child to take part in this please speak to their key worker or to Joanne. 
Thank you. 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone for their continued support during 2024. 
We are looking forward to 2025 and all the new and exciting challenges it will bring.  

We would like to pass on our thanks for cards, gifts and good wishes passed to the Centre to      
celebrate Christmas. Your kindness and generosity is truly appreciated. 

Everyone in Fenwick ECC wishes you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 


